Kwong Wah Hospital announces safety
incident of hospital facility

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

a€<«The spokesman for Kwong Wah Hospital made the following announcement
today (October 21) regarding a hospital facility safety incident:

A door closer of an automatic door in the Ambulatory Orthopaedic Service
Centre was detached last night (October 20). No patients or staff were
injured during the incident and patient services were unaffected.

The hospital is very concerned about the incident, and emergency repair
was arranged immediately. After preliminary investigation, it is believed
that the door closer was detached from the door frame. Twenty pairs of the
same type of automatic doors have been switched to manual operation mode,
immediate inspections have been arranged, and strengthening work will be
completed tomorrow (October 22) to ensure operation safety.

The hospital has requested the automatic door contractor to investigate
the cause of the incident thoroughly and submit a report. The hospital had
reported to the Hospital Authority Head Office via the Advance Incident
Reporting Systenm.
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